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SIGNIFICANT CHANGES TO THE TRADEMARKS ACT OF CANADA

Bill C-31 received Royal Assent in June, 2014 and will finally come into force June 17, 2019 which will result

in substantial changes to the Trademarks Act of Canada. The following documents provide key updates on

what these changes mean for you.

Overview of changes to the Trademarks Act of Canada1.

Canadian Government filing fees comparison2.

Canadian Government renewal fees comparison3.

For more information on these changes or other trademark issues, please contact any member of our

Trademark team: 

Trisha A. Doré. Email tdore@rbs.ca or call 604.661.9283

Karin Binder. Email kbinder@rbs.ca or call 604.661.9209
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